
I HAVE RECEIVED NOTICE THAT 

THE ORLEANS LEVEE DISTRICT 

WILL CLOSE THE ORLEANS 

MARINA FLOOD GATES SUNDAY 

AUGUST 31, 2008 AT 8:00 AM. 

 

ALL VEHICLES MUST BE 

REMOVED FROM THE MARINA 

PARKING LOT BEFORE 8:00 AM 

SUNDAY AUGUST 31, 2008 OR 

THEY WILL BE TOWED AT 

OWNERS EXPENSE. 

 

PLEASE ASSURE THAT YOUR 

BOAT AND DOCK BOX ARE 

SECURE. 
 

CHARLES DIXON 

HARBOR MASTER 

August 29, 2008 

 


